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OCTOBER 
Sat 11th 12-2pm 

Coffee & Conkers 

Tues 14th 3.30pm 

Y5/6 Football & Netball 

Tournament Studley High 

School 

Thurs 16th 9.30am 

Open Morning For            

Reception 2015         

Children/Parents 

Sat 18th 9.40am 

Cross Country Charlecote 

Park 

Tues 21st 5-8pm 

Parents Evening 

Thurs 23rd 5-8pm  

Parents Evening 

Fri 24th  

LAST DAY OF THIS HALF 

TERM 

NOVEMBER 
Mon 3rd  

TEACHER TRAINING DAY 

Tues 4th  

Back to School 

Wed 5th  

School Photographs 

Class 1 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration     

Assembly on Friday 17th 

October 2.45pm 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Harvest Festival 

We all enjoyed our Harvest service today. All classes performed their contributions to the service 

with confidence. It was a great joy to hear the singing and poetry recitals and we are very grateful 

for all the hard work that staff and pupils have put into preparing for the service. A special mention 

must be made to Mrs Staples-Grantham and the TG choir who have willingly given up their 

lunchtimes to rehearse; the quality of your singing is a reflection of commitment – well done to you 

all . 

A huge thank you to all our families who have contributed Harvest gifts, this year the monetary 

gifts and proceeds from the Harvest sale will be given to the Arden Food Bank to support families 

in need in our local area. Any left-over produce will be donated to Caring Hands in Evesham who 

provide hot meals for those in need. 

Coffee and Conkers 

Tomorrow is our Coffee and Conkers Autumn Fair and all families and friends are most welcome 

to join us for some seasonal autumn fun. More helpers would still be appreciated, if you are able 

to help please contact Lara Endicott or the school office.  

TG Book Fair 

The book fair has had a successful week and we are very grateful to all children and families who 

have purchased books – we wish you happy reading. With our commission we have been able to 

purchase nearly £200 of new books for our school libraries! 

Home Learning   

We have all enjoyed sharing the fantastic and varied home learning projects that the children 

have brought into school this week. It has been lovely to see the children’s enthusiasm for the 

learning that they have been doing. The next home learning dates will be in the week after half 

term (Thursday 6th November Class 3, Friday 7th November Classes 1,2 & 4). 

Bell-Boating Regatta 

Thank you so much to all the children, families and staff who came along to support the 2nd 

South Warwickshire Bell-Boating Regatta last Saturday. All teams acquitted themselves with merit 

and we were delighted with our 2nd and 3rd place positions in the children’s and adults             

competitions. It was also lovely to receive a message of commendation from another school on 

the positive attitude and sportsmanship displayed by our children during the event. Well done 

team TG! 

Autumn Creations 

 We have had some wonderful entries into our annual Autumn Creations competition and they will 

all be on display tomorrow at Coffee and Conkers. The winners will be announced in Celebration 

Assembly next Friday. Thank you to the PTA for the generous donation of the prizes.  

Parents Evening 

Parents evenings will be held in the week before half term. Letters were sent out to all families on 

Wednesday – if you haven’t seen it yet please check your child’s book-bag. Please return your 

slips by next Tuesday so that we can allocate appointment times. 

NEWSLETTER  

10th October 2014 

ISSUE - 6   

Star of The Week 

William Jackson    Class 1 

Stefan Troye     Class 2  

Olivia Bollons    Class 3 

Miles Willies   Class 4 


